
The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. We invite you to get involved.

Deep Lake Water Cooling Supply Expansion
Class Environmental Assessment Study - Notice of Public Consultation Event
Please join the City of Toronto (City) and Enwave Energy 
Corporation (Enwave) at an online public consultation event to 
learn about the recommended solution that will be considered to 
expand the existing Deep Lake Water Cooling (DWLC) supply.

This public consultation event will be held online based on the 
expert advice of the Toronto Medical Officer of Health to practice 
physical distancing. You will have an opportunity to view 
information online to learn more about the recommended 
solution, ask questions, and share your comments. 
Date:  

Time: 
Thursday, May 21, 2020 
5 p.m. to 8 p.m.

For more information on the study, and for further details on the 
online consultation event:
Visit: toronto.ca/dlwcexpansion 

During the event, the project team will be available to 
answer questions and receive feedback. After the event, the 
presentation material and comment sheet will continue to be 
available until June 4, 2020 for comments.

Background
The City and Enwave as co-proponents, 
are carrying out a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) to 
examine expanding the existing DLWC 
supply. 
This assessment is being planned in 
accordance with the MCEA Schedule 
“B” projects approved under the 
Environmental Assessment Act. The 
project team has defined the problem 
and opportunity, alternative solutions, 
reviewed potential impacts, evaluated 
the alternatives, and identified the 
recommended solution.  

Issue Date:  May 7, 2020

We Would Like to Hear From You 
For more information or contact us if 
you would like to be placed on our 
mailing list for updates.
Natasha Lee, P. Eng.
R.V. Anderson Associates Limited
2001 Sheppard Avenue E, Suite 300
Toronto ON  M2J 4Z8
Tel:  416 497 8601 ext 1231
Email: nlee.DLWC@rvanderson.com

Visit:  toronto.ca/dlwcexpansion

Personal information received in response to this notice is collected 
under the authority of Part II.1 of the Environmental Assessment Act and 
s. 7 and 8 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 for the purpose of
consultation, preparation and submission of a Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (MCEA), the maintenance of an associated
project file (which shall be a record maintained for the purpose of being
available to the general public), reporting to City Council as required,
submission to the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks
(MECP) as required, and the execution of the Deep Lake Water Cooling
(DLWC) Expansion project.
By submitting information in response to this notice, you consent to the 
disclosure of this information between (and correspondingly authorize 
the indirect collection of same by one party obtaining information initially 
collected by the other) Enwave Energy Corporation and the City of 
Toronto (including the respective consultants and advisors of each) for 
the purpose of consultation, preparation and submission of a MCEA, the 
creation and maintenance of an associated project file which is available 
to the general public, submission 
(including disclosure of personal information) to the MECP as required, 
and the execution of the DLWC Expansion project.
Questions about the collection of personal information may be addressed 
to the contact person noted in this notice.




